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Summary 

This report provides members with the opportunity to consider a draft of a new SCP 
strategy. 
 
Last year the SCP produced a one- year strategy, however, as the Partnership 
becomes more strategic it has been decided that a return to the traditional three-
year format, refreshed annually provides a better structure to support work against 
our priorities. The priorities identified here were agreed at the June meeting. 
 
It has become clear that opportunities exist to more closely align the SCPs work 
with a number of partners.  Going forward this strategy will increasingly capture the 
breadth of work across the Partnership which contributes to community safety 
outcomes. 
 
We would look to provide the first refresh in the first half of 2018. 
 
Recommendation 

The Safer City Partnership is asked: 
1. to consider the draft strategy. 
2. agree the principle of a return to a three-year rolling strategy. 
3. Where appropriate begin work towards the 2018 refresh. 

 

 
 
 

Main Report 
 

Background 

1. Community Safety Partnerships (the Safer City Partnership being the CSP for the 

City of London) are expected to produce a strategy setting out their ambitions for 

the coming period (normally for three years but annually refreshed).  

 

2. In recent years work has been undertaken to focus the work of the SCP on areas 

where it can deliver most value.  The SCP is dependent on its partners to deliver 



its work, with the Community Safety Team providing a degree of central co-

ordination, expertise and support. 

 
3. The attached draft reflects inputs from a number of partners.   The process has 

demonstrated considerable potential for the strategy itself to both better reflect 

the range of work carried out in the City but also as a mechanism itself able to 

help support and stimulate partnership work. 

 

4. Previous experience demonstrated the benefit of having a document that could 

be shared with colleagues who may be unaware of the SCP or community safety 

work.  

 
5. Agreeing this strategy will enable further work to develop swiftly and lay the basis 

for an increasingly developed partnership strategy in the years ahead. 
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